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Hello everyone, 
 
It’s crazy to think that we have already hit the half way point of Term 4! 

Our children have been kept very busy at Kelly Club the past 5 weeks. We celebrated our children 
during National Children’s week but letting them pick the activities and decorating our weekly 
journal. The children loved being involved with the planning and got very creative. 
A big well done to Taylan in Grade 4 who was our first-place winner in our drawing competition, 
although all the children who participated did a fantastic job! 
We also celebrated the spooky season by joining in many different Halloween crafts, games and 
activities. The Kelly Club room was decorated which the children loved and were getting very excited 
to go trick or treating with their families.    

During the past weeks we have learnt that the children have really 
been enjoying playing cricket. This was one of the sports we played 
during our Diwali week and it’s continued throughout the weeks 
ahead. For many of the children this was their first time playing and it 
was great seeing them involved and giving it a go! It was also lovely to 
see the older children interact with the younger children by teaching 
and helping them play.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Important 
Notices-  

 
 We ask families to please 

inform us on- 0467 772 667 if 
your child/ren are absent from 
school or have been picked up.  

 
Another Reminder, please 

request bookings as soon as 
possible. There have been days 

that we have reached maximum 
numbers for the session, so any 
last-minute bookings may not 

be accepted. 
 

Lastly, the December holiday 
flyer is now out. Please get in 

contact with us if you would like 
to make bookings. 
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